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should also be rejected or modified. 
 
The haste and lack of consultation with stakeholders that has been demonstrated by the Andrews 
government, stands in stark contrast to the process which has just taken place in New Zealand. There, a 
move TO an integrated model has followed years of public consultation to ensure volunteers and career fire-
fighters supported the changes. Why haven’t the relevant agencies here even been consulted? Minister 
Merlino says he has consulted when all he has done is visit brigades to conduct briefings. That is not 
consultation that is merely delivering sales pitches.  
 
We ask for your help to ensure the proposed reforms are fully analysed and costed before they are 
considered. Doesn’t Victoria deserve this at the very least, instead of the underhand way it is all being done? 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Andrew Lawrence 
Group Secretary,  
Casterton Fire Brigades Group, D04 
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